
WJMC W. H. and J. J. McGENTY, Owners 
Ralph W. Thompson, Manager 

Phone 550 1240 On Your Dial Rice Lake, Wis. 

March 15, 1943 

Norman L. Maguire 

600 N. University 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

Thank you for your report on the 

reception of our broadcast of March 9, 1943. 

We are quite pleased to hear from a listner 

from that distance, which we feel is good 

for a 250- watter. 

Again thanking you and hoping to hear 

from you again, we remain 

Sincerely yours, 

WJMC Rice Lake, Wise. 


